
Mick Boulton, owner of Millennium Coppice 

 

Millennium Coppice, Cardington 

Millennium Coppice is a community space which was planted in 

2000.  A number of footpaths go through the site and a couple 

of community events here each year.   

With support from the Shropshire Hills Conservation Fund we 

have been able to label the trees to help people to identify the 

different species. 

We have also planted over 100 new trees and shrubs into the 

site to create good habitat for wildlife. We will continue to cut 

and collect the grass twice each year to encourage the wild 

flowers.  We are keen for local groups including the local 

primary school to visit and enjoy/explore the coppice and have 

invited them to do so.  We also hope to organise a bird walk 

around the site. 

We will continue to manage Millennium Coppice as a much 

needed space for wildlife/nature to flourish and continue to 

encourage/ invite the local community to explore and enjoy 

this special site. 

 

Mick Boulton,  

February 2025 


